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No Crossing Patrol - Tuesday, 16th May until Tuesday, 23 May 2017 
There will be no school crossing lady from next Tuesday 16th May until the following Tuesday, 23rd May 
2017.  Apologies for any inconvenience. 
 

Class Photo's - Tuesday, 16th May 2017 
The school photographer will be in school on Tuesday, 16th May to take group class photos in the main 
hall. 

  
Y6 Onesie Photos 
Don't forget Y6 pupils will have the chance to have a fun photo taken with their onesies on next Tuesday.  
If your child is in Year 6 please send your child with their onesie in a bag. They will be getting changed into 
this during the day for the photo. 
  
Special Seaside' Dinner menu - Friday, 26th May 2017 
Our kitchen staff have a special 'seaside' menu lined up for the last day of term. You will be able to choose 
from Battered Fish, Hot Dog or Turkey sandwich.  The desserts will be either; Jelly and Ice Cream, Jam 
Doughnut, Yogurt or fresh fruit. 
 

PE Kits 

As the weather is improving children will be having more PE sessions outside.  Please could we ask that 
children have the correct PE kit in school, including outdoor footwear.  
 

Charity Fun Day - Local Event, 28th May 2017 
A parent has asked us to let you know about a local Charity Fun Day happening on Sunday, 28th May 2017 
at the Yorkshire Terrier Pub in Brinsworth. This is to raise money for the 4Louis Charity. There are posters 
up around school with more information. 

 
 
FS2 
This week FS2 have been looking at instructions for how to make rockets and have even started to write 
their own. We have also been painting Aliens. 

 
Class 1  
Both the plants that we planted in the conventional way, and some our experimental plants have started 
to grow this week! We have been very excited to see the green shoots appear.  

In Maths we have been learning about the fraction one quarter, by dividing groups of items into four.  It 
has been quite tricky, but we have worked really hard and we are really getting the hang of it.  

Class 2 
This week in Class 2 we have been planting lots of different plants in our Inspiration Station. We have tried 
giving some cress different types of liquids such as salt water.  We can't wait to see what happens to the 
plants over the next two weeks.  
 



 

 

Class 3 
We have been exploring the wildlife outside the classroom. No need to google images for our Catcliffe 
Nature books, we have been seeing and capturing nature as it plays out in front of our very eyes. 

 
Class 4 
Class 4 (AKA Guardians of the Garden) have been keeping our eyes fixed closely on the 'Project Pollination' 
space, where we cultivated the soil and sowed some wild flower seeds last week. Hopefully it won't be too 
long before the shoots start to appear! We have continued with writing our own play scripts and should be 
ready to practise performing them by the end of the week. We will post them onto Seesaw as soon as 
possible.  
 

Class 5  
This week (like every week) class 5 have been working extremely hard in our maths. We have been learning 
all about line graphs, when we use them, how to draw them and creating our own problems for a partner 
to solve. Miss Harrop is so impressed with the amount of children who have reached the ‘Prove It’ 
challenge; we are now experts!  
 

Class 6  
We are so proud of our Year 6’s this week.  They coped amazingly well with all the tests and Mrs Singh and 
the staff have been so impressed with their positive attitudes and camaraderie.  
 
As well as doing marvellously in SATs this week Year 6 have also been planting sunflowers and cress and 
learning about wildlife.  
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Attendance Award 

This week’s winning class is Class 6 with 99.6% attendance this week-well done! 

 

Class Attendance 
(%) 

Late  
Arrivals 

Overall 
Score 

F2 98.3 0 98.3 

Year One 97.7 3 96.7 

Year Two 97.5 3 96.3 

Year Three 97.7 6 95.7 

Year Four 96.7 1 96.3 

Year Five 96.7 2 96.0 

Year Six 100 1 99.6 

 

Learning was disrupted 16 times this week due to children arriving late! 

Green indicates that attendance above the National Average  

Yellow indicates that attendance is broadly the National Average  

Red indicates that attendance is below the National Average and this needs to improve PLEASE!  

  


